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Online Withdrawal 
 

 

Online Withdrawal from All Classes 
 
 

Prior to withdrawing from all classes, please see the Academic Calendar for withdrawal and refund 
deadlines. KUMC students with questions or concerns should contact KUMC Office of the Registrar 
at 913-588-7055. 

Students in Pharmacy, Undergraduate Engineering, Applied English Center and Law must complete the 
withdrawal process offline. Submit the completed Withdrawal Form to Student Records in the KU 
Visitor Center (1502 Iowa Street) or the reception desk at the Edward's campus. Withdrawals are 
not official until submitted to Student Records and entered into the database. The Withdrawal form 
must be submitted before the office closes on the last day to withdraw. 

 
 
 
 

For all other students, go to the Manage Classes link on the Student Homepage and then click on the 
Drop/Withdraw All Classes link in the left menu. 

 
 

 
Please note that during the ‘W’ grading period, which is after the 15th instructional day, students in 
Social Welfare, Architecture, or undergraduate Education will need to see their School or advisor to 
have their drop hold removed before being able to use online withdrawal process. 

 
To withdraw from all classes 
for a specific semester, 
select the term that you  
want to withdraw from and 
click on Continue. 

http://registrar.ku.edu/calendar
https://deptsec.ku.edu/%7Eadmiss/forms/form/201
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Complete the withdrawal form. In order to complete this process, you will need to press the 
CHECKLIST button and review all of the checklist items. 
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Once you complete each of the sections on the checklist, you can return back to the Withdrawal 
Form. 
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Click Finish Withdrawal at the bottom of this page to finish the withdrawal process. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students will receive a Withdrawal Confirmation. If an error appears rather than a successful 
confirmation (as shown below), please contact the Registrar’s Office on your campus. 


